
for temperatures. He says the business is doing fine 
and maybe he will have two jobs because some interesting golf course jobs 
have opened up. 

Sierra Nevada Golf Course Superintendents Association officers for the 
Year 1979. President - Rich Tokos, Vice President - Vance West, 
Secretary-Treasurer - Bob Townsend, F Member - Phil Dellner, Board 
Members Earl Martin and Gary Scott. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

UNITED STATES GOLF ASSOCIATION REGIONAL CONFERENCE ON TURFGRASS 
Management - February 28, 1979 Wednesday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

Luncheon meeting - $15.00 per person 
Monterey Peninsula Country Club, Pebble Beach 

All Superintendents, Green Chairmen, Club officials are invited 
Reservations to DON KOOS 

222 Fashion Lane Ste 107 
Tustin, CA 92680 

Speakers will include John Zoller, A1 Radko, John Laufheimer, Pete Dye 
and panel of superintendents and club officials. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

PASATIEMPO GOLF COURSE Board of Directors voted to honor Dr. Alistair 
Mac Kenzie, the Father of Golf Course Architecture, by dedicating their 
new public meeting room to him. 
Mac Kenzie, architect of such world famous golf courses as Cypress Point, 
Augusta National and the modern course at St. Andrews, was also the 
designer of the classic Pasatiempo Golf Course in Santa Cruz, California. 
The new Alistair Mac Kenzie Room will be decorated with memorabilia from 
the life and work of Dr. Mac Kenzie. The room will be îade available to 
the public for luncheons and dinner parties. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

LARRY D. EVANS. OWNER OF L & A ENTERPRISES OF MANTECA announces the 
acquisistion of the Chemical & Turfgrass Division of Ramsey Seed, Inc 
of which he started and managed over the last six years. 
L & A Enterprises will be marketing the same high quality products as 
in the past such as: 

Swimming pool Products Aquatic Chemicals 
Turfgrass Seed Terrestrial Chemicals 
Cel Prills1 Nutri-Koted Grass Seed Shade Cloth 

Bob Swain will continue to serve the same area and customers as before 
They look forward to continued business with their customers 


